
May 13, 2016 8:56 AM To: Henry, Natasha <Henry.Natasha@epa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Meeting on Glyphosate, 05/16/16 at 10am 

Natasha, 

Thanks for the questions. 

Attached is my c.v. for your information. You may share with you colleagues if you 
wish. 

Aaron 

-----Original Message----- From: Henry, Natasha <Henry.Natasha@epa.gov> To: 
blairkansas <blairkansas@aol.com> Cc: Joseph, Lauretta 
<Joseph.Lauretta@epa.gov>; Fekete, Gabrielle <Fekete.Gabrielle@epa.gov>; 
Harris, Jeffrey <Harris.Jeffrey@epa.gov> Sent: Thu, May 12, 2016 4:03 pm 
Subject: Meeting on Glyphosate, 05/16/16 at 1 Oam 

Good Afternoon Dr. Blair, 

We are looking forward to speaking with you on Monday, May 16 at 10 am 
EST. I have attached some questions to help guide our conversation. 

As a reminder, please call into the following conference line for our meeting: 
1-866-299-3188, Code: 212-637-3049. 

Thank you so much! 
Natasha 

Natasha-A. Henry 
Health Scientist I US EPA - Office of Inspector General 
Office of Program Evaluation: 
Toxics, Chemical Management, and Pollution Prevention 
290 Broadway I Suite 1520 I New York, NY 10007-1866 
(: (212) 637-31931*: henry.natasha@epa.gov 

separator. tiff -, 



From: "Henry, Natasha" <Henry.Natasha@epa.gov> 
Date: May 13, 2016 12: 17:41 PM EDT 
To: "blairkansas@aol.com" <blairkansas@aol.com> 
Subject: RE: Meeting on Glyphosate, 05/16/16 at 1 Oam 

Hi Aaron, 

Though our conversation will most focus on glyphosate and health, I have 
attached our OIG team's notification memo that explains a bit more of our 
overall research objectives. 

We are looking forward to learning from you on Monday! 
Natasha 

Natasha-A. Henry 
Health Scientist I US EPA - Office of Inspector General 
Office of Program Evaluation: 
Toxics, Chemical Management, and Pollution Prevention 
290 Broadway I Suite 1520 I New York, NY 10007-1866 
(: (212) 637-31931*: henry.natasha@epa.gov 

From: blairkansas@aol.com [mailto:blairkansas@aol.com] Sent: Friday, 
May 13, 2016 8:56 AM To: Henry, Natasha <Henry.Natasha@epa.gov> 
Subject: Re: Meeting on Glyphosate, 05/16/16 at 10am 

Natasha, 

Thanks for the questions. 

Attached is my c.v. for your information. You may share with you colleagues if you 
wish. 

Aaron 

-----Original Message----- From: Henry, Natasha <Henry.Natasha@epa.gov> To: 
blairkansas <blairkansas@aol.com> Cc: Joseph, Lauretta 
<Joseph.Lauretta@epa.gov>; Fekete, Gabrielle <Fekete.Gabrielle@epa.gov>; 
Harris, Jeffrey <Harris.Jeffrey@epa.gov> Sent: Thu, May 12, 2016 4:03 pm 
Subject: Meeting on Glyphosate, 05/16/16 at 1 Oam 



Good Afternoon Dr. Blair, 

We are looking forward to speaking with you on Monday, May 16 at 10 am 
EST. I have attached some questions to help guide our conversation. 

As a reminder, please call into the following conference line for our meeting: 
1-866-299-3188, Code: 212-637-3049. 

Thank you so much! 
Natasha 

Natasha-A. Henry 
Health Scientist I US EPA - Office of Inspector General 
Office of Program Evaluation: 
Toxics, Chemical Management, and Pollution Prevention 
290 Broadway I Suite 1520 I New York, NY 10007-1866 
(: (212) 637-31931*: henry.natasha@epa.gov 

Notification of the OIG Evaluation of Herbicide Resistance Manaqernent.pdf > 
separator.tiff > 

From: "Henry, Natasha" <Henry.Natasha@epa.gov> 
Date: May 16, 2016 10:02:41 AM EDT 
To: "blairkansas@aol.com" <blairkansas@aol.com> 
Subject: Available for our 1 Oam? 

Good Morning Aaron, 

Are you still able to dial into this morning's call? 
Teleconference: 1-866-399-2188; 212-637-3049 

If not, please let me know if you would like to reschedule. 

Thank you! 

Natasha-A. Henry 
Health Scientist I US EPA - Office of Inspector General 
Office of Program Evaluation: 



Toxics, Chemical Management, and Pollution Prevention 
290 Broadway I Suite 1520 I New York, NY 10007-1866 
(: (212) 637-31931*: henry.natasha@epa.gov 

separator. tiff -, 

From: "Henry, Natasha" <Henry.Natasha@epa.gov> 
Date: May 16, 2016 11 :58:34 AM EDT 
To: "blairkansas@aol.com" <blairkansas@aol.com> 
Subject: Follow-up to today's call. 

Dr. Blair, 

Please forgive my abrupt ending of our call and us running out of time. 
Once again, we appreciate your time and were happy to learn from 
you. 

I had two additional questions: 

1. As a follow-up to your final thoughts-do you think an 
interdisciplinary approach is useful for EPA pesticide review process? 

2. Based on our conversation, are there any people or organizations 
that you would recommend we contact? 

Thanks so much! 
Natasha 

Natasha-A. Henry 
Health Scientist I US EPA - Office of Inspector General 
Office of Program Evaluation: 
Toxics, Chemical Management, and Pollution Prevention 
290 Broadway I Suite 1520 I New York, NY 10007-1866 
(: (212) 637-31931*: henry.natasha@epa.gov 
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